From: Rebecca Pons

To: Patterson. Heather, EMNRD

Subject: Linn Energy Skelly Unit #14

Date: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 3:30:22 PM
Attachments: Closure Report-as submitted.pdf

Good afternoon,

| have attached the closure report inclusive of the signed final C-141 for the above site.
Please review and advise me of any questions or concerns.

Have a great evening!

Rebecca Pons

Project Scientist

DFSI Environmental Division
Phone (575)964-8394
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